
  
     Please support HB 4075A to end the gruesome practice known as coyote-killing contests.  This is a 
barbarian practice to say the least, for what gain? For sport?   
     We  have been fighting to end the cruelty of killing predators for sport since 1979.  I cannot believe in 
2020 we are circling back around.  What is wrong with this picture?   
     We appreciate your support as your support shows a willingness to move forward in a humane and 
dignified world. 
 
Sincerely, 
Cynthia Fahy 
Robert Jansen 
2323 NE Brower Rd 
Corbett, Or 97019 
 


